
 

     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A., in compliance with article 82 of the Spanish Law 
on the Securities Market, notifies the Spanish Securities and Exchange Commission of 
the following: 
 

 
RELEVANT FACT 

 
 
Meliá Hotels International S.A. informs that on 30 June 2014 an agreement was 
reached for the sale of 261 apartments of the hotel Sol Aloha Puerto, located in 
Torremolinos, (Spain).  
 
Meliá Hotels International will continue managing the hotel in which these apartments 
are located.  
 
The transaction amounts to 20,8 million euros, generating capital gains at EBITDA level 
of approximately 14,3 million Euros.  
 
 
Palma de Mallorca, 2 July 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Meliá Hotels International S.A. 
 


